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March 15, 2020 
 
 
Dear Erie 1 BOCES Families, 
 
In accordance with the Erie County Department of Health recommendation that people avoid large gatherings of more 
than 50 people, and in light of the declaration of multiple States of Emergency, all Erie County school districts will be 
closed until April 20, 2020.  During the week of the April 13th we will determine if the length of closure will need to be 
extended.  However, on March 16 all 12-month staff should still report to work. 

 
The district will continue to share information as it becomes available.  
 
Please know that, as always, the health and safety of our students and staff is our highest priority, and we will remain 
vigilant in our efforts to help prevent the spread of this illness. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

Michael Capuana 

 
Michael Capuana 
Assistant Superintendent, Instructional Services 
Erie 1 BOCES 
 
 

 
 


